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  Term 4 – Week 10 – 2021  
 

 
 
 
December 
 
Monday 6   – Year 6 Farewell 
 
Tuesday 7  – Teachers’ strike – minimal supervision will be provided 
 
Thursday 9  – Presentation day (invited parents only). Whole school is welcome to join   
     a live zoom. Link will be sent out on School Stream. 
 
Tuesday 14   – Reports go home 
 
Wednesday 15 – Bardia’s Got Talent 
 
Thursday 16   – Last day of school at BPS (different schools conclude on different days) 
 
 
February 
Tuesday 1         – First day years 1 to 6 

Tuesday 1 – 3   – Best Start Kindergarten 

Friday 4          – First day for Kindergarten students 

 

 

Disclaimer: 
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 



 
 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

The Department of Education is currently negotiating a new Award with the Teachers Federation with the 
help of the Industrial Relations Commission.  

On Tuesday 7th November the Teachers Federation have called on their members to take industrial action.  

As a result of the strike our school will ONLY be providing minimal supervision of students on Tuesday 7 
December.   

This means that while there will be no normal teaching on that day, there will be minimal supervision 
available.  

Our school will still operate in a COVID-safe manner in accordance with NSW Health guidelines.  

I appreciate your patience and understanding during this disruption, especially given the challenges we have 
all faced this year. I will keep you updated on further developments as they come to hand.  

----------------------------------------------- 
A big thank you to our valiant P&C for manning the BBQs at Saturday’s election. Money raised by your P&C is 
very much needed! Thanks to the P&C we now have a well-stocked music room. I will suggest to the P&C that 
for the foreseeable future funds raised should go toward our purchasing ICT devices (laptops and IPads). 
Because our school is growing so fast, it is difficult to ensure that we have enough devices for all the children. 

----------------------------------------------- 
A big thank you to Miss Lewis and Mrs Langdon for their replacing me while I was on long service leave. As 
expected, they both did a fantastic job. 

----------------------------------------------- 
This year, 2021, has been a strange and difficult year for us all. Please accept my heartfelt thanks for your 
support and patience. I also want to acknowledge the fantastic dedication shown by our staff in ensuring that 
your children continued to gain the best education possible given our awful circumstances with covid. And 
finally, I want to thank our students for settling back into school so quickly. Your work ethic and behaviour have 
been amazing! 

----------------------------------------------- 
 
From the staff at BPS, we wish you a Merry Christmas (for those who celebrate) and hope that you all have a 
safe and enjoyable break with your children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Principal 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
COVID-19 
 
Thank you for working with us to ensure our community is kept safe by following our COVID-19 safety measures.  
 

 
 
 
Pick up and drop off at Bardia Public School 
 
We are continuing to have traffic issues at drop off and pick up times. Please ensure that you are keeping our students 
and community safe by driving safely and adhering to the road rules. We have had complaints from the greater community 
regarding dangerous crossing across Macdonald road and parents parking across or in private driveways. For your child’s 
safety, please walk up to the intersection and cross safely at the traffic lights. Please respect our community and 
neighbours by parking your car in an appropriate location.  
We are continuing to work with relevant stakeholders to push the approval and installation of the traffic lights at the 
corner of Arthur Allen Drive and Macdonald Road.  
 



 

 

 
As we head into the last 18 days of teaching and learning for 2021, we will continue to provide engaging teaching and 
learning opportunities for the students at BPS. The teaching staff have some fun activities planned for the students to 
celebrate the end of an unusual and difficult year.  
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Renee Langdon 
Deputy Principal 

 

 

metres of your car 

 

Do you have a child starting Kindergarten in 2022 and have not completed an 
online enrolment? 

If you live within the Bardia Public School catchment zone use this link 
https://enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/#/?schoolCode=4311 

If you already have a child attending Bardia Public School and you live outside of the Bardia 
Public School catchment zone please use the Out of Area Application form 
https://ooa.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=4311&catchmentLevel=primary 

https://enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/%23/?schoolCode=4311
https://ooa.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=4311&catchmentLevel=primary


 
Burnside Giving Tree  

 
Thank you to the families who have already donated presents for the Burnside Giving Tree. There is still time 
to donate gifts which will go to needy families in the Macarthur region this Christmas. If you would like to 
participate then please purchase a gift, place it in a gift bag and attach a tag indicating the age group the gift is 
suitable for. Gifts can be placed under the Christmas tree in the foyer of the office. The gifts will be collected 
on the 9th December to enable them to be distributed to families before Christmas.  
Thank you for your support of this worthwhile charity.  
 
Miss Lewis   

 

Park the kiss and 
drop zone

Park safely 
in the kiss and drop zone  

 

 
 

Follow the road rules 
Park for 2 minutes at most 
Stay within 3 metres of your car      

 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Reading 
Mrs Wyber 
 
 
 
 
 

 
It’s hard to believe we are nearing the end of the school year! The library 
has officially closed for student borrowing. If your child has an 
outstanding library loan you will receive an email with the cost. Please 
pay at the office if you are unable to locate the book. If you feel the book 
has been already returned, email me directly 
at Kathleen.wyber@det.nsw.edu.au and we will check the library again.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
IF YOUR NOTICE HAS A DEVICE/COMPUTER LISTED, THIS IS A MISTAKE AND YOU DO NOT NEED TO BE 
CONCERNED.  
  
All Book Fair orders should have been received. Again, if you have not received your order please contact 
me via email.  
  
I look forward to seeing the students in the new year.   
  
Below, we have listed below the local library Summer reading programs. We encourage you to join your 
child.   
  
We wish everyone an enjoyable holiday and Christmas.  
  
Thank you to all the parents who have helped in the library covering books, shelving and decorating. Your help 
is greatly appreciated!  
  
Thank you for supporting the school library.  
  
Happy reading  
  
Mrs Wyber & Mrs Fonseca  
  
“Children are made readers on the laps of their parents.”  
  
 

Term 4 Week 8 

mailto:Kathleen.wyber@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 
 

 
 

Summer Reading Challenge 2021 - 2022   
 
Studies have shown that children’s reading skills can slide during the Summer school holidays, 
especially for those in low-socio economic families. Regular self-chosen reading, with support from 
families, can counter this decline. During the Summer school holidays, public libraries can provide 
ongoing learning by facilitating the borrowing of collection items and family support.   
  
What is the Summer Reading Challenge at Liverpool City Library?   
 
Reading is like playing a sport: the more children engage enjoyably with reading, the better they'll 
become at it. Our Summer Reading Challenge (SRC) aims to develop regular reading habits through a 
log that promotes reading at least 15 minutes daily.  
The SRC aims to support all aspects of literacy over the summer. Children receive a pack with 
challenges that explore talking and listening, writing, as well as the reading log.    
The SRC can be completed mostly online with online registration, access to our 
extensive eLibrary and downloadable entry forms. Children will need to visit the library to submit their 
entry forms.  
Children will go into a draw for $150 vouchers or other prizes when they complete any of the 
challenges and return them to their local library.  
  
When is it being run?   
 
It is running from 1 December 2021 – 4 February 2022 to overlap with the end and beginning of 
school terms.    
  
Need more information?   
 
For more information, promotional materials or any feedback, you can contact me directly on 
87117163 or vitalonek@liverpool.nsw.gov.au.    
  
  

https://nsw.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1fadb4a64a91d6ed454690a36&id=38a1a007b1&e=48d57cb273
https://nsw.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1fadb4a64a91d6ed454690a36&id=7f2df0fecd&e=48d57cb273
https://nsw.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1fadb4a64a91d6ed454690a36&id=0dc2c7efee&e=48d57cb273%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
https://nsw.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1fadb4a64a91d6ed454690a36&id=f6a26dad60&e=48d57cb273
mailto:vitalonek@liverpool.nsw.gov.au?subject=Summer%20Reading%20Challenge


  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Road Safety Reminder!  
 
 
 
Walking to and from school with your child helps ease traffic congestion, reduces 
your carbon footprint, promotes physical activity and provides a talking point about 
road safety.  

    When you walk with your child, talk about safe behaviour. Always demonstrate  
    correct   pedestrian behaviour. The best way you can help your child to be a safe   
    pedestrian is to:   

- give them lots of supervised practice with you or another trusted adult.  
- talk with and teach your child about being alert in a road environment.  
- always hold your child's hand. 
- explain why the place you have chosen is the safest place to cross the road. 
- point out dangers, such as vehicles coming out of driveways. 
- teach your child to keep turning their head in both directions to look and listen for traffic as 

they cross the road. 
- talk with them about everything they need to think about to keep safe when walking. 
- explain why they should look and listen before crossing a driveway, road or carpark.  
- use the pedestrian refugee island correctly.  
- talk with your child and reinforce Stop! Look! Listen! Think!  

every time you cross the road together. 
 
STOP! one step back from the kerb. 
LOOK! continuously look both ways. 
LISTEN! for the sounds of approaching traffic. 
THINK! whether it is safe to cross. 
 
Walking together also helps you to observe if older children are ready to cross the road 
independently. 



 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 
 

LOST 
PROPERTY 

We have a quite a number of uniform items in 
lost property with no names. If your child has 
lost clothing that does not have their name on it 
but you feel you would recognise it, please go 
through the lost property (located in front of the 
office) 

 
Don’t forget to bring your child’s 
hat and jacket purchases to the 
office for embroidery with their 
unique initials. We retain a 
register of all records so we can 
return any lost items to the 
students. 

 
Embroidery service is on FRIDAY MORNINGS only 

Our Eftpos service is 
available between 
8:30am – 12:00pm 

 
 

We kindly ask you to 
send tissues which are 

urgently needed. 

Out-of-area applications 
Out-of-area applications are now online. It is a requirement that all applications for out-of-area must be applied for 
under the out-of-area guidelines. 

 
If you have a child currently enrolled in our school but live outside our catchment area please complete an out-of- 
area online application https://bardia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html 

 

https://bardia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html


No more paper notes will be 
sent home 

 
By now all parents should have access to School Stream. 
If you have downloaded the app and do not have access it is because your details do not 
match the details given on your child’s enrolment. Mrs Zeeman sent an email to these parents today 
attaching a change of details form. Once received we will update our computer records and you will receive 
access automatically. 

If you have not downloaded the app do so immediately. You will be missing out on vital 
information and notes. Detailed instructions on how to download the app are in the last few issues of the 
newsletter which is emailed to parents who have given their email address. Alternatively the newsletter can 
be found on our website https://bardia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ (tab top right). 

One-to-one messaging between parents and teachers is still a couple of weeks away. We 
have been in negotiations with School Stream and will advise you as soon as it is available. In the meantime 
you can send a message to the school’s email address bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au (please put the 
teacher’s name in the subject line) and the office staff will forward to your child’s teacher. 

School Stream in your preferred language is a wonderful feature. You can set your preferred 
language so all communication will be received in the language of your choice. When you send a message or 
complete details in your preferred language it will appear to us as English! Details on how to set up this 
feature are in the instructions as noted above. 

Happy Streaming 

mailto:bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 
 
 
 
 
 

This is how the school communicates with you. One-to-one messages to the teacher, 
whole-school communications, forms, permission slips, newsletters etc.  Easy school 

contact details and you can set your preferred language 
  

 

 



Icons will only appear if there is information within them 
 

  

 

Important Updates - here you will find the most recent 
updates. 
 

Contact 

 

Easy link to our school. 
You can send an email to the office or 
your teacher.  If you want to send an 
email to your teacher MAKE SURE 
YOU SEND IT TO THEIR ATTENTION. 
Next year you will be able to send your 
teacher a message through the app. 

Make a payment 

 

 

Remember ! 
Only mandatory fields need 
to be completed (*). 
 
You do not need this number 
- no *. 

This is where you can 
make an online 
payment (POP). 
* Press here 

Published newsletters 

Communication – this is where you will see all the 
messages from your teacher to the entire class. 

You can set your 
preferred language so 

that all this 
information will be 
shown in another 

language. 
See next page to 

change your settings 
to your preferred 

language. 

Forms 

 

Current forms: 
* Change of Details 
* Absentee (this is where 
   you report your child’s  
   absence) 
Future permission slips for 
excursions/events will be 
located in Forms 

One-to-one messages with your child’s teacher 
 



5)   Press back 

 

2)   Go to SETTINGS 

 

3)   Press Language 
      Translation Off 

 

4)   Select your preferred 
       language 

All forms, messages, 
communications etc. 
will now be in your 
preferred language 

HOW TO SET YOUR PREFERRED LANGUAGE 
See all communications, messages, forms etc. in your preferred language 

 

1)   Press            (Home) 
  



 
 
 
 
BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - UNIFORM PRICE LIST. 

Macdonald Road 
Bardia, NSW, 2565 Phone : 9605 2459 
Email : bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website : www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
Available from our retail shop at 45A Oxford Road in Ingleburn. 

 
 

Proudly supplied by : 
SKOOL UNIFORMS PTY LTD 
Shop 45A Oxford Road, Ingleburn, 2565 
Phone : 9829-1027 
Email : skooluniforms168@gmail.com 

Prices effective 1/1/2021 inclusive of GST. 
GIRLS UNIFORM SIZES PRICE 

Dress 1, 2, 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12 and 14 $62.00 
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $31.00 
Jazz Pants 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $27.00 
Skort 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $25.00 
Navy Tights 4 to 6, 6 to 8, 8 to 10, 10 to 12, Ladies 2 to 8 $11.00 

BOYS UNIFORM   

Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $31.00 
Microfibre Shorts 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $22.00 
UNISEX UNIFORM   

Polar Fleecy Jumper with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, M and L $36.00 
Bomber Jacket with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $46.00 
Fleecy T/Pants with Cuffs 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $24.00 
Bucket Hat with Logo XS (53cm), S (55cm), M (57cm), L (59cm) $15.00 
Sport Socks S (9 to 2), M (2 to 7), L (7 to 12) $11.00 
White Socks 9 to 12, 13 to 3, 2 to 8 $4.00 
PAYMENT BY CASH, EFTPOS, CREDIT CARD (VISA / MASTERCARD) AND INTERNET (EFT) AVAILABLE. 
Account name : Skool Uniforms BSB : 012318 Account number : 498172378  
Reference is BPS plus childs name and surname. V5 

 
Shop opening hours : Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm, Saturday 10am to 2pm. 
In the January peak period our opening hours will be extended to Monday to Friday 
8.30am to 6pm and Saturday and Sunday 9am to 5pm from 5/1/2021 till the end of 
February, 2021. 

 
 

Dear Parents - given the new normal with Covid 19 and the required social distancing we can 
only accommodate 3 customers in the shop at any time. We recommend for the 2021 back to 
school period that you plan your purchases earlier in January to avoid the likely long queues in 
late January 2021 and throughout February 2021. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:skooluniforms168@gmail.com


 
  

 

 

 



P&C NEWS & UPDATES
TERM 4 WEEK 10

Thank you to all our volunteers on Saturday who
helped us to raise funds at the Election BBQ.

These funds will be allocated in 2022 to
classroom resources!

Rebekkah Hagstrom
Matthew O'Grady
Rebekah Banga
Sarah Durbridge
Elisabeth Risnes

Mrs Langdon
Maria Reyes
Vivian Messimeris
Hemawathy Muniandy
Ginny Au

Election Day
Election Day

Lata Singh
Bandana Thapa
Amy Rankin



P&C NEWS & UPDATES

HappyHappy
SnapsSnaps



P&C NEWS & UPDATES

Reasons why our
community is amazing,

as told by you!

"It has great

teachers and 
a

lovely
community

feeling."

"We are alldifferent, but thegoal we share is tomake a differencewithin thecommunity, andwithin ourselves,to be somethingbetter."

"We are on
e family"

"Every day I meet someone newand interesting."

"It welcomes you with

open arms"



P&C NEWS & UPDATES

"They enable students,
teachers and parents

from diverse background
to bring their personal
thoughts, feelings ideas
and experience into the

BPS Community"

"It i
s th

e be
st... 

with
 the

 bes
t

scho
ol b

uildi
ng, 

best
 spa

ce

for 
the 

kids
, be

st t
each

ers,

best
 stu

dent
s an

d it
's on

e big

Bard
ia Fa

mily"

"We may all be

different fish, but

at this school we swim

together"

"We have acommunity ofrespect and
love foreveryone, nomatter theirrace, religionor origin"

Congratulations to our

Congratulations to our

competition winner,

competition winner,  

Hemawathy Muniandy!

Hemawathy Muniandy!

"I can trust thiscommunity withany questions
and support
required"



Tuesday ,  7 th  December  2021
6:30pm -  7 :30pm
Onl ine  v ia  Zoom

NEW SCHOOL PARENTS
VIRTUAL MEET & GREET

Hosted by Bardia Publ ic School P&C
You're inv i ted as a specia l guest to our 

December P&C Meet ing!
You w i l l have an oppor tun i ty to meet o ther new 

paren ts and f ind ou t what ' s happen ing in the  Bard ia 
Pub l i c Schoo l Communi ty

P&C NEWS & UPDATES

Click here to register

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/2022-new-school-parents-meet-greet-tickets-200656879127




P&C NEWS & UPDATES

Keep up to date with all the latest P&C news
and updates by following our official social

media accounts. You can find us on
Facebook and Instagram.

WE ARE ON SOCIAL MEDIA

@bardia.pandc

JOIN THE P&C
If you would like to become more involved in your child’s school community,
why not join our P&C as a member? 

You’ll meet many like-minded, passionate parents and carers who look out
for each other and work together on some fantastic projects to build a strong
community.

P&C NEWS & UPDATES

Click here to sign up

https://www.facebook.com/bardia.pandc/
https://forms.office.com/r/0Ai1UBy7UT
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